
From: Kelly R. Tausanovitch <kelly.uvi@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2017 9:13 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass  
  
Don't let them build 192 miles of High-voltage wires across the state of New 
Hampshire.  The power companies can't possibly meet the requirements and there are 
so many new ways to meet the states and countries needs.   
 
If this is allowed, we will all know that it is a business over people decision.  I am 
building right now and if the state had support for 'green' energy', I would be adding 
that to the home.  We need alternatives that are local.  Let's keep the money in the 
U.S. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kelly R. Tausanovitch 
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